
For enquiries, please call The Chinese Restaurant at 6357 3338 / 339.

Available 
for Dinner 

Now!

The commencement of the above mentioned activity / promotion will be 
fully dependent upon the government’s latest safe distancing measures. 

Closed on Monday (Excluding Eve of PH & PH).

Available for Lunch & Dinner from Tuesday to Friday, in 
September & October. Not available on Saturday, Sunday and 

Public Holiday.

WEEKDAY 

Dim Sum


